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Charlie and the Chocolate Factory – PG Movie 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This term we have been reading Roald Dahl’s Charlie and the Chocolate Factory and 
plan to screen the movie on Friday 8 April. 
 
As the movie is rated PG, parent/carer permission is needed to allow your child to watch.  
 
Please sign the note below if you DO NOT WANT your child to watch the movie on 
Thursday and return the note to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Lara Lenton   Rebecca Wild 
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL (STAGE 2, REL.)   PRINCIPAL 
28 March 2022 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
I do not allow my child _____________________________ to watch the PG movie 

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory on Friday 8 April. 

 

Signed:  ____________________________   
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